
Grace letter.

Request for extension of deadline for the submission of COP.

On behalf of SFK Food A/S - W. Oschätzchen Aarhus A/S I hereby request an extension of the period
for submission of company COP.

The request is justified in the current situation of the company:
- closing two sites out of 3, rebuilding the remaining site and moving machinery and employees hereto.

This project has lasted over last 6 month and been particular time-consuming for the last 3 month for the
entire staff.

- at the same time the company is fusing together 2 different it-system in order to be able to act as one
company.

The project is to implemented in June 2013 and the company in full action by July 2013.

The company will hereafter intensify the focus on preparing our COP in order to submit as soon as
possible.
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